
Results of the FEEVA Equine Identification Survey 
 
13 countries responded: 

• Austria 
• Denmark 
• Finland 
• Germany (2 responses) 
• Ireland 
• Italy 

• Latvia 
• Netherlands (2 responses) 
• Norway 
• Sweden 
• Switzerland 
• United Kingdom 

 
The Identification of Equidae Regulation (Commission Regulation 504/2008) 
has been implemented in all these countries except for Ireland, where the 
relevant legislation is expected later in 2010. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
In 9 instances the microchip will carry the unique equine life number (UELN) 
only, 6 will have the UELN cross referenced to a database.  
 
 
 



 

 



 
 
 
These results give an interesting snapshot of how the Identification of Equidae 
Regulation is being implemented across the member states.  The survey is 
still open and countries/organisations who have not yet responded are 
encouraged to do so: the more information we have the more useful it is. 
 
Many common issues remain: namely the difficulty in identifying the owner or 
keeper of a horse where the microchip is not linked to a central database 
updated with the details of the current owner.  This remains the gold standard 
we aspire to: which would best protect the welfare of horses, promote 
responsible ownership, optimise medication use and ensure the safety of the 
food chain.     
 
 
 


